
Group activities are currently suspended 

Because of COVID-19, we discontinued all group 

activities to discourage groups of residents gathering 

together. Activity and nursing staff are providing 

activities in their rooms or in the hallways. We have 

had hallway bingo, hallway current events, hallway 

exercise and they are provided with daily puzzles, 

crosswords, word searches and movies of their choice. 

Several people are utilizing our courtyards for some 

fresh air and sunshine or choosing to watch TV in the 

Day Room. When residents are out of their room staff 

are monitoring for social distancing of >6 feet with 

other residents. 

We will post activity calendars again once group 

activities are being held again. 

 


